
Monroe Gas Storage Company, LLC (“MGS”) has received Customer requests for up to 3.75 Bcf of firm 
storage service with a future start date of April 1, 2023 and this capacity may be allocated on a first 
come first served basis beginning at 2:00 p.m. on November 1, 2022, to the prospective Customer(s) 
offering to pay a rate that MGS finds acceptable in its sole discretion.  Further, MGS has available 
unsubscribed firm storage capacity that it may use to satisfy customer requests for service it receives in 
response to this posting. 

If you have any questions, please contact Cory Crofton at Cory.Crofton@HartreeGS.com or Russell 
Murrell at Russell.Murrell@HartreeGS.com  
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